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Training Nights - URGENT!

Two Training Nights have been scheduled before the next season.

Monday 1st September 7pm

Thursday 4th September 7pm
The Observatory needs to find out which volunteers still want to participate, update volunteer
registration forms, update volunteers on the minor changes to night tours and to start the
roster system again. The meeting will take about 30 mins and there will be telescope training
after. Contact James Biggs to confirm your place so that we can evenly distribute
participants over both meetings.

NOTE: Attendance at either of these sessions is compulsory if you want to participate in the
Night Tours programme (J.B)

September is just around the corner and so to is the start of the Night Tours. Two volunteers
are urgently needed for the first set of tours commencing on the 7th and 8th of September
with the first tour starting at 7pm volunteers will be required to be at the Observatory by
6.30pm. Two more volunteers will be required for night tours on the 23rd and 24th of
September. The Night Tours will be in full swing from the October the 6th onwards and
volunteers to add their name onto list as soon as possible.

Two Astronomy Field Night volunteers are needed for the 8th of September in Subiaco and
one volunteer is required an Astronomy Field Night in Applecross on the 9th of September.
Could those interested please contact Peter Birch. Those interested in learning to set up
tripods and telescopes please contact Vic Levis (9293 5392) for training night details.

Highlights for August

Venus is still dazzling in the western evening sky setting approximately 2 hours after the sun.
Mars can be seen high in the north western evening sky setting around 11pm. Jupiter is
visible the whole night and on the morning of the 28th of August can be seen without any
moons in the sky near the planet. The reasons for this is: Callisto is in eclipse, Ganymede is
in occultation, Europa is in transit and Io is in occultation. Saturn can be seen in the late
evening sky, rising around 10pm to the east. Mercury is best for viewing in the western
evening sky until mid month. The planet then swings back toward the Sun getting lower in
the western sky.

As you may have read in Night Sky column of Monday’s West Australian Newspaper there
has been many reports of meteor sightings, coincidentally Jacquie Milner has sent in another
contribution for the newsletter on Falling Stars and Meteor Showers.

Falling Stars and Meteor Showers

Falling stars are correctly called meteors. They only become meteorites once they hit the
ground. The average size of a meteor that is seen is only the size of a large grain of dust.
They are burning up as they hit the Earth’s atmosphere 100 km above us. The best time fo
see meteors is between midnight and dawn, as this when the Earth begins to “turn” into them
as it travels in it’s orbit. For those people who mutter to you that they’ve never ever seen a
meteor there’s only one solution - keep looking up.






